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DATE: March 17, 2017

TOWN OF LEE, MASSACHUSETTS
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC REVIEW

The Planning Board will hold a Public Review on Monday,
April 10, 2017 at 6:00 P.M. on the application of South Church
Associates for approval of a Site Plan under Section 199-13.3 of
the Town of Lee Zoning Bylaw {(Site Plan Review) . The property

affected is located at 3 Foxhollow Drive in the RA (Residential
Agricultural) Zoning District.

Any person interested, or wishing to be heard should appear
at the time and place designated. If unable to attend please
submit comments in writing to the Lee Planning Board at 32 Main
Street, Lee, MA. Failure to make recommendations on the matter
for review shall be deemed lack of opposition theretc. A copy of

the application is available for review in the Town Clerk's
Office.

Buck Donovan
Chairman



